
13/05/2020 

MRS Kathleen Snape 
3 Nurragi Place ST 
Belrose NSW 2085 
davidsnape@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0393 - 28 Lockwood Avenue BELROSE NSW 2085

Please, don’t do this to our area, the people of Belrose live here to enjoy low density living. We 
do not want apartment blocks.

The apartment block on the other side of Glenrose is now an eyesore with pieces falling off. 
There must be other solutions, we do not want high density in this area. 

Sent: 13/05/2020 8:28:26 AM
Subject: Online Submission


